
A request to authors of the papers  
in previously published issues of Publ.RIMS 

 
     For the convenience of the mathematical community, we are planning to put the 
PDF files with metadata of papers in the previously published issues of Publications of 
Research Institute for Mathematical Sciences（Publ. RIMS) on the following websites 
(open access)：  
 
１． The website of Research Institute for Mathematical Sciences 

 （http://www.kurims.kyoto-u.ac.jp/~prims/index.html） 
２． Project Euclid (Open Access) 

（http://projecteuclid.org/Dienst/UI/1.0/Home?type=in） 
３． J-STAGE（http://www.journalarchive.jst.go.jp/japanese/about_ja.php） 
４． Kyoto University Research Information Repository 

（http://ddb.libnet.kulib.kyoto-u.ac.jp/kurir/index.html） 
 

In order to put this plan into practice, we have requested each author to transfer 
the copyright of his/her paper to the Editorial Board of Publ.RIMS. We have, however, 
been unable to make contact with some authors. Hence we wish to request that  
any author of a paper published in Publ.RIMS who 
 
a． has not transferred his/her copyright of the paper(s) to the Editorial Board of 

Publ.RIMS, 
and 
b． does not want to make the paper(s) accessible to the public free of charge on the 

above noted four websites 
 
inform us by letter by the end of January, 2006. 

 
We also request each author to make contact with us even after the deadline, if  

s/he finds it inappropriate to put her/his paper on the above websites. We will act  
according to the author's instructions after examining the situation.  
 

We wish the authors understand the benefit of making the papers accessible on 
websites and cooperate with us. 
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